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Will I be able to have access to my current bill pay information after October 1st? 

No. You will no longer have access to the current bill pay as of October 1, 2020. As a reminder, you 
should retrieve and gather all information from your current bill pay in order to be fully prepared to re-
enroll in the new bill pay system.  

Will I be automatically re-enrolled into the new bill pay? 

No, your existing information will not carry over into the new bill pay system. You will need to manually 
re-enroll into the new bill pay system on or after October 1, 2020. 

How do I retrieve and Gather my existing bill pay information from Bill Pay? 

To retrieve your existing bill pay information, follow the steps detailed below:  

1. Log on to online banking 
 

2. Click on “Services” Tab 
 

 
 

 
3. Click on “Bill Pay” Tab, to get into bill pay 

 

 
4. Click on “Payees” Tab to access a list of all Payees 

(Please note that the payee account numbers are masked for security purposes. Contact 
the company directly to get your full account number) 
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5. Click on the “Edit” icon [Pencil] of each payee account to reveal more details 
 

 
 

6. [5.1] A draft payment account is shown below: 
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7. [5.2] An ACH/Electronic payment account is shown below: 
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How do I know if I have a recurring payment? 

To check if you have recurring payments, follow the steps detailed below:  

1. Log on to online banking 
2. Click on “Services” Tab; 

 

3. Click on “Bill Pay” Tab, to get into bill pay; 

 
4. Click on “Payments” Tab to access scheduled payments 
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5. If a payee account is already scheduled to recur, it will state “edit recurring” below the 
“Pay” button 

 

How can I prevent missing a scheduled payment? 

Avoid missing a scheduled payment, review your existing scheduled payments to confirm that they will 
arrive by the due date. Any payments scheduled in the current bill pay platform for September 30th 
through October 15th should be rescheduled or paid before September 30th.  

To review your existing scheduled payments, follow the steps detailed below:  
1. In Bill Pay, click the “Payments” Tab, to access any recurring payments scheduled to process 
2. Please see screenshot below: 

 


